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Village of Kimberly
426 W. Kimberly Avenue
Kimberly, WI 54136



____________________________________________________________________________________

August 30, 2021 

Re: Railroad St./Creekview Ln. Paving Update

Dear Village of Kimberly or Town of Buchanan Resident;
Kimberly Recycling Collection:  It was brought to our attention the County’s Recycling Contractor was not able to access the Village of Kimberly residents’ recycling carts last Thursday.  Arrangements have been made to empty carts on Tuesday, August 31st.  Kimberly residents on Creekview Ln. and Railroad St. may place their recycling carts for collection tonight or by 6:30 am, Tuesday (tomorrow) morning.    
Paving Update: Thank you for your continued patience as the previously communicated schedule was disrupted by several rain days and subcontractor availability.  This week the remaining curb and gutter will be placed, and the contractor will continue work on the intersections. Additionally, isolated random cracking has been experienced with last week’s pouring of the north/west lane of Creekview Ln. and Railroad St.  This will necessitate removal and re-pouring of sections where cracking was experienced.    
Street Parking:  It is hoped these roads will be open to local traffic by the end of the day this Friday, with over-night and weekend street parking allowed on the north and west side of Creekview Ln. and Railroad St.  When the project is complete, street parking will no longer be permitted on the north side of Creekview Ln. or the west side of Railroad St.  When the curb and gutter on the south and east sides of the road has cured, the same street parking will be allowed on that side.  

Driveway Access:  Next week paving will proceed for sidewalks, driveway sections, and driveway aprons.  Residents will be able to access their driveways with vehicles approximately one week after the concrete planned for your residence is complete. This work will be followed by landscape restoration, installation of existing mailboxes removed during this project, road signage installation, and pavement marking painting.   

It is the intent of the contractor to complete this project before the end of September.  If you have questions please do not hesitate to call.  Thank you for your continued patience, understanding, and cooperation.

Respectfully;



Allyn Dannhoff
Director of Operations
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      Maggie Mahoney, Town Administrator
      Brad Werner, Village of Kimberly, Project Engineer 
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